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Technical Delegate’s Report

The following drivers will start the third Event of the 2017 Formula One World Championship with a
new gearbox:

Number Car Driver

18 Williams Mercedes Lance Stroll

14 McLaren Honda Fernando Alonso
26 Toro Rosso Daniil Kvyat

94 Sauber Ferrari Pascal Wehrlein

The above drivers did not finish the last race in Shanghai and are in conformity with Article 23.5a of
the 2017 Formula One Sporting Regulations.
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